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SA1718-047: Resolution to Approve the Use of the Recreational Eagle Center (REC) 
for the Campus Activities Board (CAB) Fall 2018 Concert 
DATE: 5/1/2018 
AUTHOR(S): Gabrielle Kizewski 
SPONSOR(S):  
 
WHEREAS; CAB hosts a fall concert every other year that is fully supported by UWL; 
 
WHEREAS; CAB has requested use of the REC for Friday, September 14, 2018 for the 
setup of the Fall 2018 CAB concert. In the past CAB has needed to close down one court 
possibly on Thursday, September 13, 2018, and then all of the courts on Friday, 
September 14, 2018 with a complete REC shut down from around 4:30 pm onward 
through the duration of the evening.  In the past, they were able to get the REC fully 
operational on Saturday following the concert; 
 
WHEREAS; This date is being proposed based on a survey of UWL students for their 
preferred date of the concert in Fall 2018. If for any reason this date would change based 
on artist availability CAB would be back in touch with all parties.  At this time, CAB has 
checked in with the staff at the REC and this date does not conflict with anything 
happening in that facility that is considered a special event. This event would limit the 
use of some areas of the REC on that date and CAB would work with the REC staff to 
make sure proper signage was put up in advance to allow students to plan ahead. 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED; Student Senate approves CAB’s request to use the 
REC on September 14, 2018 for the setup of the Fall 2018 CAB concert.   


